
National Council Of Negro Women

"A mind is a terrible thing to waste"

Anna Wall Rnntt. Pmsiripnt

July 1, 1991

Dear Members, Family, and Friends:

You are invited to celebrate the Birthday of Mary McLeod Bethune. A luncheon will be held in her honor at
1:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 13th at The Jolly Rogers. Jolly Rogers is hidden in Urbana at 118 W. Water,
between Broadway and Race.

Professor Diane Pinderhughes, from the Political Science Departmental the University of Illinois, will be our
distinguished speaker.

In addition, the manager has graciously allowed participants to order from the current menu. The amount of
your lunch will, therefore, depend upon your selection.

Join us for this festive occasion (this is not a fund raiser). This will be our last meeting for this fiscal year.
Please reply if you plan to attend. The management at the Jolly Roger requires a total count of participants
prior to the event. Call 384-2041 and leave a message to reserve a space or to obtain further information.

Sincerely,
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